Goldenfields
Woater

PUBLIC NOTICE

CANCELLATION OF EXTRAORDINARY MEETING

The Extraordinary meeting of Goldenfields Water due to be held 3 August 2021 has been
cancelled.

This meeting was called to consider the Thanowring Road Material Tender, prior to the
caretaker period coming into effect.

The Local Government Elections have been postponed, and the Tender will now be considered
at the ordinary meeting to be held 24 August 2021.
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